
Dear Hannah, 
 
I write in my capacity as Chair of Bramley House Tenants and Residents Association to confirm that 
we are supporting your bid and welcome the addition of Bramley House. 
 
Should the bid be successful, we commit to working with you to deliver on your outcomes with 
regards to upgrading our roof in line with the objectives of the Future Neighbourhood Fund. 
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Samia Badani 
Chair of Bramley House TRA 
 


